
January 12, 2021 
Sc No: 16213 

Dear Sirs/Ma’am, 

Ref: ISIN: INE155A01022 – Ordinary Shares 
     IN9155A01020 – ‘A’ Ordinary Shares 
     Debt Securities on NSE & BSE 

Re: News item in the “www.telegraphindia.com” dated January 12, 2021, captioned "The 
buzz that Tesla may choose Tata Motors for its much-awaited India foray set the latter's 
stock soaring on the exchanges" 

With reference to your emails dated January 12, 2021 seeking clarification/confirmation in respect 
of the above news item, at the outset we would like to inform that the information is not considered 
material as required in Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 as no such event as published in the article was taking place. 

The Company has made below mentioned official statement denying occurrence of any such 
incidence to the media on January 11, 2021 and the said response was carried by several 
prominent media over yesterday and today: 

“Tata Motors has not taken any decision regarding a strategic partner for its PV business and 
categorically denies any and all rumours suggesting the same”. 

This is for the information of the exchange and the members. 

Yours faithfully, 
Tata Motors Limited 

Hoshang K Sethna 
Company Secretary 

 

BSE Limited 
First Floor, New Trading Ring 
Rotunda Building, P J Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai 400 001  
 Kind Attn: Nivedita Khatri 
Deputy Manager -  On-line Surveillance 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
ExchangePlaza, 5th Floor 
Plot No.C/1, G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (East), Mumbai 400 051 
Kind Attn: Sareesh Koroth 
Chief Manager - Surveillance 


